

A SPECIAL NOTE OF THANKS TO

ALL OF THE NURSES, NURSES AIDES, DOCTORS, VOLUNTEERS, HOUSEKEEPING AND ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF

OF CHARLOTTE HALL VETERANS HOME

It would be impossible to acknowledge by name all of the wonderful staff that cared for or simply shared precious moments with our "Poppy", James McLean these past 6 years. The family is eternally grateful for the quality care that you gave him and hope these few words convey our deep appreciation and thankfulness for all that you have done.

James an avid reader, sports enthusiast, and highly independent gentleman gradually lost his sight to macular degeneration, mobility to degenerative disc disease, and memories to Alzheimer's and came to rely on you all and trusted in the Bible verse:

*I will walk by faith even when I cannot see.*2 Corinthians 5:7

Thank you for being his eyes and guiding him peacefully to glory.

May God Bless and Keep You All!

